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Mrs. Alda FACIO 
Chair-Rapporteur 
Working Group on the issue of discrimination 
against women in law and in practice 
United Nations 
High Commissioner for Human Rights 
Palais Wilson 
52, rue des Pâquis 
1201 Geneva M 570/2017 

Geneva, 5 December 2017 

Dear Mrs. Facio, 

With regards to your letter ref. OL KWT 1/2017 dated 16 November 2017, and in view 
of the upcoming end-of-year holidays during which many of the governmental and 
public administrations will be closed, we would like to kindly request an extension of 
two weeks from the indicated deadline, in order to enable the competent authorities 
in the State of Kuwait to thoroughly investigate and examine the matter-at-hand and 
provide you with an accurate and exhaustive reply. 

Thanking you in advance for your kind consideration of this request, please accept, 
Dear Mrs. Facio, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
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